
  
         

John Davies 
         4544 Henneberry Rd. 
         Manlius, NY 13104 
          
Mr. Formaggio Verde 
Weightless Opera Theater 
One Small Step Lane 
Sea of Tranquility 54321 
 
July 20, 1969 
 
 
Dear Mr. Verde, 
 
This letter will serve to confirm terms of agreement between Weightless Opera Theater 
and myself regarding a one-act children's opera I have written entitled THE THREE 
LITTLE PIGS. It is my understanding that Weightless Opera Theater will pay a $35.00 
royalty to me for each performance of THE THREE LITTLE PIGS presented during your 
current season. 
 
This version of THE THREE LITTLE PIGS consists of scenes from four operas  
by W.A. Mozart (The Marriage of Figaro, Don Giovanni , The Magic Flute and 
Cosi fan tutte) I have adapted to the story of the fairytale by the same name.  
 
In addition to payment of the royalty, I would greatly appreciate a list of performance 
dates and locations and a copy of any support material the performances may generate. 
 
If you are in agreement with these terms, please sign this letter and return a copy to 
me. 
 
            Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Accepted by: 
Weightless Opera Theater 
 
 
___________________ 
 
 
___________________ 
Date 


